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 He is opening doors, and we are thankful for all He is doing!

We have been blessed with many visitors this summer and have

enjoyed connecting them with Cyprus and its people. Sis. Kennedy,

from Murfreesboro, Tennesse (Deb's mom), was able to spend

almost three months here. She ministered in many ways, and

having family here for a short time was a joy. 

We are continuing with Bible studies and prayer meetings online

for those who can not meet in person. Prayer walks, connecting,

and building relationships. Please join us in prayer as we walk

through open doors to reach this land. We trust and believe in a

mighty outpouring of His spirit in this biblical land!

We would also like to express our sincere gratitude for the prayers, calls,

texts, and cards at the passing of my brother. We are blessed to have the love

and support of each of you.

God is still pouring out His spirit upon all flesh ! 
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Thank  you! 


